Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, March 25, 2013 9:16 AM

To: ‘Lee, Nathan'

Cc: Espino Devine, Catalina

Subject: RE: RO 0464 Chevron Station 91851, 451 Hegenberger Road, Oakland, CA - Extension
Request

Nate,

Please use this email to document ACEH agreement with the revised schedule.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Lee, Nathan [mailto:nlee@craworld.com]

Sent: Friday, March 22, 2013 11:32 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Espino Devine, Catalina

Subject: RO 0464 Chevron Station 91851, 451 Hegenberger Road, Oakland, CA - Extension Request

Mark,

For the reasons discussed on the phone with you today, Conestoga-Rovers and Associates (CRA) on behalf of Chevron
Environmental Management Company (EMC) would like to request an extension for the Interim Remedial Action Report
which was requested by Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) in their letter, dated October 10, 2012. An
extension of April 5, 2013 for the submittal of the Remedial Excavation Report is requested.

Thanks,

Nathan Lee, P.G.

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A

Emeryville, CA 94608

Phone: 510.420.3333
Fax: 510.420.9170

Cell: 510.385.2499

Email: nlee@CRAworld.com




